
  
 

 

 

 
 
 

Important Notices 

 

Shining Stars  

 

What we’ve been learning recently 

Over the next fortnight we will be… 

 

Year 4 News 
6th December 2024 

Contact details of the Year 4 team 

 

English –  This week, Year 4 have been looking at how to write a persuasive letter.  We learnt how to plan an argument 
using emotive language, rhetorical questions and quotes from experts to back up our own opinions. We are beginning to 
write letters to persuade loggers not to chop down the rainforest and to save the precious animals and plants within it. 

 
Maths – Last week, we learnt how to work out the area of a 2-D shape.  This week, we have explored perimeter using mm, 
cm and m to solve word problems involving both area and perimeter. 

 
Wider Curriculum – The focus question for Geography this term is “Do Rainforests need our help?”. This week, we have 
learnt about the people who live in the rainforest and discovered that there are some large cities within the rainforest 
itself.  We learn how the indigenous people live and find food in this beautiful but difficult environment.   

• Creating beautiful Christmas cards in Art. 

• Continuing to learn about circuits in Science. 

• Creating music with glockenspiels and learning 
some Christmas songs. 

• Learning more about the Muslim faith in RE.  

 

 

PE Kit  
A reminder that our PE day is on Monday. Please ensure 
your child wears their full PE kit on this day.  
It can be colder this term so children may prefer to wear 
tracksuit bottoms rather than shorts. 
 
 

4B – Janet Keat 
jkeat@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

4W – Eleanor Graham 
egraham@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  

Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 
weeks for demonstrating our school values. 

 
4B – Korbey, Lucas, Sydney and Dolcie  
 
4W – Lowan, Arianna, Annie and Edrick   
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